


French Club will be having 

their first club meeting 

Wednesday, August 29th in 

room 214! Please attend as we 

meet our leaders and discuss the 

new school year! All are 

welcome!! 



Drama club 

meeting 3:10-

4:00p. 



The first Japanese club 

meeting will be 

Wednesday after school 

in room 109. Everyone is 

welcome to join the club!



Attention: Anyone still 

interested in joining the 

academic team please stop by 

and see either Mr. Maluvac in 

Rm 205, Mr. Oehlman in Rm. 

212, or Mrs. Trossman in Rm. 

113.


